
 

 

 

   

 

 

  

 

 

 
 
 

23rd January 2025 
 
 

Year 3 and Year 4 - 1 day Residential – The Deep – Thursday 3rd July to Friday 4th July 
 
 
Dear Parents/Carers,          

 
I am delighted to inform you that we have managed to secure an overnight residential booking at The Deep, Hull.  
 
The children will depart from school at 5pm on Thursday 3rd July and upon arrival at The Deep, they will be given a 
guided tour and take part in a workshop. The children will then have a packed lunch for supper (not provided) and 
take part in some activities before bedtime.  
 
The following morning, the children will be provided with a breakfast  before departing at approximately 10.30am 
and returning to school. They will be provided with a school grab bag for lunch and may be collected after they 
arrive back at school.  
 
We will be holding an information evening on Wednesday 12th February from 3.30pm until 4pm, where you will be 
provided with further details, including a list of what the children need to bring. 

The cost of the trip is £70 per child and can be found in ‘products’ on MCAS and will be available to book from Monday 
27th January. There is an option to pay in 2 installments of £35, payable by 28th February 2025 and a further £35, payable 
by 4th April 2025. 

Please encourage your child to attend the residential visit as this is a once in a lifetime opportunity for the children and 
a fantastic hands-on learning experience. 

Yours sincerely, 
 
 
 
 
Mrs Winter 
Headteacher 
 

 

 


